
Dear Parents, (Please read thoroughly) 

Our Christmas show this season will be held on December 7th, 2018 at 1:00 p.m. at the Dallastown 

Area High School.  Rehearsal will be held on Friday, December 6th (times to be announced later) 
There is no fee for participation, however tickets to the show will be $15.00 each and all audience 
members over the age of two (2) must have a ticket. You do not need to purchase a ticket for your 

dancer or if you are volunteering with students in the back.  Tickets will go on sale Monday, 
November 11th, 2019 on line through our website and are on a first come first serve basis. (We 
cannot reserve tickets.)  Tickets will also be sold the day of the show in the lobby for $20.00 each 
cash only. 

Please understand that once you commit, we expect you to participate (barring injury or illness). 
Teachers block dances for a certain number of students and re-blocking is time consuming and at 
times results in completely new choreography. 

Although, there is no formal costumes fee, we may ask the students to wear certain colors or 
accessories, all of which you probably have at home or can purchase inexpensively at the Dollar 
Stores or Walmart. We do have some holiday costumes that we will outfit some classes particularly 
ballet, jazz and tap, contemporary.  Hip Hop is a little harder to find holiday costumes for.  We ask for 
your patience and understanding if your child’s class does not have a formal costume.  More specific 
details will be available in the next few weeks. Borrowed Costumes not returned (accessories 
included) and in good condition will result in a charge to your account. You do not need to 
launder them. 

During intermission, cookies and juice will be served in the lobby, compliments of Adrenaline Dance 
of York.  We are always looking for volunteers to help with the show and refreshments, so please let 
us know if you are willing to help out. 

We are looking forward to your child/children participating in our Holiday Show and spreading some 
holiday cheer.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 See you at the show! 

Sincerely, 

Administration 

(********A waiver must be filled out for EACH individual child*********) 

(Detach and return) 

My child, _______________________ will be participating in the Christmas Show. 

    _______________________ will not be participating in the Christmas Show. 

I understand that that I need to purchase tickets to attend the show and that they are $15.00. I further 

understand and agree to provide the requested costume items for my child and to cover the cost of 

replacement should they not be returned (accessories included) and in good condition. 

Parent Signature: _________________________________  Date: ________________ 
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	Childs Name: 


